
 
 

 

 
 

 

Great People, Great Programmes, Great Experiences  

 

 

ARE YOU PASSIONATE ABOUT NETBALL, INTERESTED IN MAKING A DIFFERENCE & INFLUENCING 

POSITIVE CHANGE WITHIN THE REGION? IS SO, WE WOULD LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU. 

Netball in England is about to embark on a new & exciting journey when it activates its ambitious 10-year Adventure 
Strategy on 1st April 2022. As a regional netball association Netball East is passionate about the new strategy & is 
very keen to make a positive contribution to the future development of Netball in the East region. 
 
To achieve this, we need to recruit a number of volunteers to our team so if you are passionate about netball & 
want to join us on this adventure, we would love to hear from you.  

 
CHAIR OF THE COACHING TECHNICAL SUPPORT GROUP. 
To establish & lead a coaching technical support group to work with the County Netball Associations & local clubs 
to understand the needs of the coaching family in the East Region and develop a CPD programme that meets  
 
coach’s needs & facilitates their development. The chair will be a member of the Regional Programming Group. 
Key responsibilities are: 

• Establish & chair a regional coaching technical support group.  

• Establish & deliver, in conjunction with partners, an annual programme of CPD workshops for coaches in 
the region. 

• Actively participate in the general work of the Regional Planning Group within the context of our 
Operational Plan. 

 
You will need to understand coaching at a community/grassroots level, be well organised, an excellent 
communicator, proactive, a team player with a real passion for netball. 
 
Commitment 
An estimated 8-10 hours per month including 4 x 2-hour Regional Programming Group meetings, via Zoom, per year; 
a minimum of 4 x Coaching Technical Support Group meetings + ad hoc meetings /workshops.  
 
 
If you are interested in the above opportunities but would like to discuss the role further, please contact Paul Clark, 
Chair of Netball East unless an alternative contact is indicated. If you wish to express an interest in any of the roles 
please email Paul Clark (paulclark296@gmail.com) with your name, contact details, the role you are interested in, 
a brief summary of your current engagement with netball & a short paragraph explaining why you have applied for 
the role.  
 
The closing date for all expressions of interest is Thursday 17th March 2022. 
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